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Thank you to all of you who were able to attend Parents’ 
Evening last night. It was a very successful evening and was 
lovely to see you all. Hopefully, you also had chance to try our 
school meals. If you enjoyed the food then please encourage 
your child to stay for a hot lunch.  
 
Today is the end of the first half term. Pupils should return to 
school on Tuesday 6th November at the usual time. Please note 
that this is also the day that School Photographs will be taken.  
 
When we return after half term, all pupils should wear the 
winter uniform of formal shirt and tie. This is in place until 
February half term. Please ensure that your child has the 
correct school uniform. As it is getting colder, please make sure 
all children have a jumper, warm coat and outdoor PE kit of 
tracksuit (black or blue) at all times. 
 
There will be lots to look forward to next term, including Year 1 
trip to Tamworth Castle, Year 2 trip to Snowdome and on the 
16th November, Year 6 pupils will be taking part in a Harry 
Potter Dress Up day to mark the end of their topic. 
 
I wish you all a very happy half term. 
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29.10.18 - 02.11.18 Half Term 

05.11.18 INSET Day School Closed to pupils 

06.11.18 School Photographs 

06.11.18  Football Match Away St Marys 

07.11.18 Year 3 & 5 Swimming 

13.11.18 EYFS Learning Together 

14.11.18 Year3 & 5 Swimming 

14.11.18 Flu Vaccinations Rec-Year 5 

16.11.18 Children in Need 

20.11.18   Yr2 Trip Snowdome 

21.11.18 Year 3 & 5 Swimming 

28.11.18 Year 3 & 5 Swimming 

03.12.18 Year 1 Trip – Tamworth Castle 

03.12.18 School Disco Year 2,3,4 

04.12.18 School Disco Rec & Yr 1 

05.12.18 School Disco Years 5 & 6 

05.12.18 Year 3 & 5 Swimming 

11.12.18 Ks1 Production 2.00pm 

12.12.18 Ks1 Production 2.00pm 

14.12.18 Christmas Jumper Day 

14.12.18 EYFS Nativity 

18.12.18 Christmas Dinner 

18.12.18 Christmas Party 

19.12.18 EYFS Christmas Craft Inspire 

19.12.18 Carols by Torchlight 5pm 

21.12.18 Christmas—Break up 12.30pm 

07.01.19 Inset Day School closed to pupils 

08.01.19 School re-opens to pupils. 
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Nico B, Edward G, Zac W, Brooklyn R, Phoebe M, Amira K, Aaron H, Maisha K, Suphia K 

. 
  

Well Done!! 
Another fantastic win for the football team                                          

5-1 against Belle Vue Primary School 
 

Sunday 28th October 
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